
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 August 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Mums, Grandmothers, Aunts and Carers 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
It is coming up to that time of year for us to celebrate the wonderful job that all the dads, 
granddads, uncles and male carers do in our community. This year our Year 6 students, 
together with some parent volunteers, will assist in running our Father’s Day stall selling a 
selection of exciting gifts from $1.50 to $8 to help make this Father’s Day special. 

 
Our Father’s Day stall will be held on Thursday 4 September. All classes will visit the stall 
during the morning and middle sessions with students having the opportunity to purchase 
additional gifts at afternoon tea.   
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, our school staff would like to take this opportunity to 
wish all of our dads, granddads, uncles and male carers a very happy Fathers’ Day. 
 
 
 

    Phillip Plumridge 
Jamily Fares                                      Lisa Stipanovic                      David Sim 
Community Liaison Officer                Deputy Principals                  Principal 
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